


WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Mar. 2,2016

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 8 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:3

· STEWARDS- When you attend the monthly meeting, if you are a Steward, be sure to put an S after your name in the attendance book so we can have a record.
· NEW STEWARDS TRAINING- New Stewards Training will happen sometime in March. We will keep you informed.
· WELLNESS CENTER- The Wellness Center wanted to know why Our Members weren’t using it with much frequency. There were several reasons, including cost and inconvenience.
· NEW JOB BIDDING- If any of you are sent out to assess or bid on a job, take your Committeeman with you.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]REST IN PEACE- We’re sorry to report that 2 of Our Members have passed on. Wayne Meyer, Toolmaker, and Marcus Barber, Mechanical Maintenance. Our thoughts and prayers go out to their families.
· VRIP- Approximately 99% of the VRIPS have been completed.
· YEAR TO DATE RETIREES- The IAM has had 24 Members retire so far this year. There will be quite a few more throughout the year.

“ Our movement is of the working people, for the working people, by the working people.” Samuel Gompers   ( Labor Leader) 








To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
